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MEMORANDUM 
 

Diane Colborn  
 Date: August 24, 2004 

 of
 To:  The Honorable Dede Alpert, Chair 
 

  Members, Senate Appropriations Committee 
ti 

Mi
tiv
 From: Dan C. Dunmoyer, President 
 

  G. Diane Colborn, Vice President of Legislative and Regulatory Affairs 
  Michael A. Gunning, Senior Legislative Advocate 
  Michael A. Paiva, Senior Legislative Advocate 

 
 

 RE:  AB 421 (Steinberg): Property Insurance Discrimination 
   Senate Appropriations Committee Hearing:  August 24, 2004 
   PIFC Position: Neutral as Proposed to be Amended.  
 

             

 The Personal Insurance Federation of California (PIFC) will be neutral on AB 421 as 
 proposed to be amended in the Senate Appropriations Committee today, August 24, 
 2004. 
 
 PIFC would like to thank the author, his staff, and the supporters of this bill for 
 working closely with PIFC and with other insurance industry representatives to craft 
 language that is acceptable to all parties.   
 
 For the above reasons, PIFC is neutral on AB 421 as proposed to be amended in 
 the Senate Appropriations Committee hearing, Tuesday, August 24, 2004.  If you 
 have any questions regarding this position please contact Mike Paiva at (916) 442-
 6646. 
 

 cc: Assemblymember Steinberg, Author 
  Brian Perkins, Senate Insurance Committee 
  Tim Conaghan, Senate Republican Caucus 
  Richard Figueroa, California Department of Insurance 
  Senate Floor Analysis 
  Mark Sektnan, Assembly Insurance Committee 
  Kevin Hanley, Assembly Republican Caucus 
  Cynthia Bryant, Office of the Governor 
  Scott Reid, Office of the Insurance Advisor 
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